THE UNIVERSITY OF IOWA

ebruary 28, 1996

Dr. Zorica Mrsevic
Save Kovacevica 66
11000 Belgrade
Yugoslavia

Dear Dr. Mrsevic:

On behalf of the faculty of the University of Iowa College of Law, I extend to you an invitation to spend
the 1996- 97 academic year as a visiting scholar-in-residence at our law school. More specifically, this
invitation includes the following:

1. You will be appointed as a visiting lecturer at the University of Towa College of Law for one semester
during the academic year beginning in August 1996 and extending through May 1997.

2. We will expect you to teach one course for which you would be paid $16,000. The details of this
course can be worked out with Associate Dean Patricia Cain. However, it is my understanding that you would
focus on comparative feminist theory and that you would cover topics dealing with violence against women
and international human rights.

3. During the time you are teaching we will provide you with office space and staff support both for your
teaching activities and for your research activities. When you are doing research only, we will provide you
with a private carrel in our law library. I understand that your research project will focus on domestic
violence against women and that you are particularly interested in how cases of domestic violence are handled
by both legal and nonlegal institutions in the state of lowa. We have some particularly valuable resources at
the Iowa College of Law that you should find helpful in pursuing this research, including at least three faculty
members who have done clinical and scholarly work on domestic violence.

Please note that this invitation does not include any additional sums for travel expenses or for living
expenses while you are here. I assume that you will work out the transportation expenses on your end and that
you will begin the process of obtaining the necessary visa. If you need help from us in making these
arrangements, please let me know. We will, of course, help you find suitable housing in Iowa City. You might
want to consider an early arrival in Iowa City so that you will have time to settle in before our fall semester
classes officially begin on August 27, 1996.

I look forward to your visit at the Iowa College of Law and hope that we can work out the details
successfully. Please let me know what additional information you need from us.

Sincerely,

L DUl Smes

N. William Hines
Dean

Office of the Dean College of Law Iowa City, lowa 52242-1113 319/335-9034
280 Boyd Law Bldg. FAX 319/335-9019



